

36 The Green
Norton
Stockton-on-Tees
TS20 1DX
01642 553370
office@redhouseschool.co.uk

www.redhouseschool.co.uk

29 September 2017

Dear Parents

e-Safety Presentation - Tuesday 7 November 2017

We would like to invite you to an interactive e-safety presentation by Dave Dixon, a local e-safety expert and CEOP Ambassador.

Dave has recently worked with our pupils in School, as well as staff, to share his expertise on staying safe online and using the internet responsibly. He has lots of helpful hints and advice to pass on in a relaxed and informal manner to help us as parents understand the risks and the rewards of responsible internet use. As well as presenting to you, he also open the floor up to questions.

The event will take place after half term on Tuesday 7 November 2017 in the Prep & Senior School Hall. There will be two sessions. The first for parents with children in Key Stages 1 & 2 from 4.15-5pm followed by a session for parents with pupils in Key Stages 3 & 4 from 5.15–6pm. Of course parents are welcome to attend either session although the content will be slightly different due to age range of the children.

If you would like to attend, please email linda.ward@redhouseschool.co.uk, indicating how many will be attending and which session you would like to attend.

Yours sincerely

Graeme Butterfield Head of Computing